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6th November 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Authors’ Workshop 

Children in years 5 and 6 have the fantastic opportunity to go and take part in an authors’ workshop as 

part of the Kendal Mountain Film and Literacy Festival. The authors that we will be working with are 

Robert Macfarlane and Alistair Humphreys, along with presenter Huw James. The children are especially 

excited to meet Alistair Humphreys, who is author of ‘The Boy who Biked the World’ books. The 

workshop is on Friday the 16th of November. We will leave school at 11am, and be back at school by 

3:45pm. Please order packed lunch for that day when you do your on-line lunch orders, so that Anne can 

have them ready for us to take. Also, please could children ensure they are wearing smart clothes that day 

(a school jumper if possible), as we are representing the school. 

 

Into Film Festival 

On Monday the 19th of November, the children in years 5 and 6 will be going to the cinema again as part 

of the Into Film Festival. This year we will be going to Rheged to watch Wonder, which we are currently 

reading as our class book. We will leave school after the 9am bell and be back in time for lunch. Again, 

please make sure that children come to school smartly dressed. 

 

Thank you to parents who are helping with lifts – it makes taking part in these exciting opportunities 

possible. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Helen Gill 
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